
The Flagman    
…the official newsletter of the 

Tri-State Model Railroaders, Inc.

Nov 4, 2024
MONTHLY MEETING: Monday, Nov 4th  at the Depot or On Line thru  Brave Talk, 7:00 PM
Phil Abernathy will be sending out invitations Sunday for those who want to join online. 

NEXT OPERATING SESSION:  Saturday  Nov 9th  , 2024    & Wednesday, Nov 13th , 2024  - Crew Call at 12:30
                                                          Set Up Crew Call 9 am
NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE:    RTR   Friday Nov  28th , 2024       12 PM until 3-4 PM  

  RTR   Saturday Nov 29th 2024   12PMuntil 3-4 PM

NEXT YOUTH MEETING: Qualified Youth can run at the OPS Saturday Nov 9th 2024 - Crew Call 12:30
                                             Set up Crew Call start at 9am

      

WORK SESSIONS:           TThe Copperhill Station has been relocated to the new Main Track in Copperhill and is 
operational.  The North end has had some turnouts installed for a crossover to the under Helix loop from the 
main and are operational. The turnout for upper Murphy Coal has been removed and a new turnout installed 
just North of where the old turnout was to facilitate a flat turnout base. Remember we are beginning to 
collect items for the March Piedmont Sale. If you have a donation, bring it by.  Come join the crew on 
Wednesday and enjoy working on the layout or just enjoy the comradeship. 

The Ride the Rails was very successful as I'm sure you have read on Davids email. Thanks to all who worked 
hard to make it happen. David will be sending out volunteer signups shortly for the Thanksgiving RTR.

Birthdays for  October:       Jerry Hicks, Rick Mahoney, Jim Welton, Tommy Yoder

 

 
Ron Long




